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9 FEBRUARY 2024: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
In your email dated 9 February 2024 you requested the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (OIA): 
 

1. Any correspondence received by you between 1 December 2023 and today from your agency’s 
responsible minister, the Minister of Finance, Treasury, or any other Minister or Agency 
regarding the fiscal sustainability programme, including any savings required by your agency. 

2. Any letters of expectation or guidance from Te Kawa Mataaho received by you between 1 
December 2023 and today regarding change management or employment relations. 

 
On 21 February 2024, the New Zealand Film Commission (NZFC) partially transferred Part 1 of your 
request to Manatū Taonga Ministry for Culture & Heritage (MCH). MCH will respond to you with any 
correspondence sent by them.  
 
The NZFC has not received any correspondence between 1 December 2023 and 9 February 2024 from 
the Minister for Arts, Culture and Heritage, Minister of Finance, Treasury or any other Minister or 
Agency regarding the fiscal sustainability programme.  
 
Information in relation to Part 2 of your request has been withheld under section 9(2)(f)(iv) of the OIA 
to maintain the constitutional conventions for the time being which protect the confidentiality of 
advice tendered by Ministers.  
 
We will be publishing this letter (with your personal information removed) on the NZFC website. 
 
Please be aware that you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman under section 28(3) 
of the OIA to seek an investigation and review of our response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Tayla Hancock 
Senior Advisor, Policy and Performance 
New Zealand Film Commission 




